
Sacramento Headquarters Moving on July 1, 2024

On Friday, June 28, 2024, at 5:00 p.m. (Pacific time), we will permanently close our 
Sacramento Headquarters, located at:

450 N Street
Sacramento, CA 95814

Beginning on Monday, July 1, 2024, at 8:00 a.m. (Pacific time), we will resume operations at 
our new Sacramento Headquarters, located at:

651 Bannon Street, Suite 100
Sacramento, CA 95811

If you need assistance, please contact our Customer Service Center at: 

1-800-400-7115 (TTY:711). Customer service representatives are available Monday through
Friday from 7:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. (Pacific time), except state holidays.

Please visit our website at www.cdtfa.ca.gov for a listing of all CDTFA offices, online 
registration, online filing, forms, payments, and other general information.
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